Sglely/

July 29, 2014

Ms. Sharon Noble

Re:  Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act Request for
Information
Request No.: BCSA 2014-126

The BC Safety Authority received your request for access to information under the Freedom of
Information and Protection of Privacy Act (the Act) on July 8, 2014.

According to your application, you requested all documents concerning an electrical fire that
occurred in January 2013 at 30828 Upper Fraser Road, Prince George Rural East(Zone
80).

Please be advised that BC Safety Authority did not investigate this incident therefore we have
no records in our possession related to your request.

Under Section 52 of the Act, you may ask the Information and Privacy Commissioner to review
the BC Safety Authority’s response to your request. You have 30 days from receipt of this
notice to request a review by writing to:

Information and Privacy Commissioner
PO Box 9038 Stn Prov Govt
Victoria, British Columbia, V8W 9A4
Telephone: (250) 387-5629 Fax: (250) 387-1696

If you wish to request a review, please provide the Commissioner's office with the following:
1) The request number assigned to your request as quoted at the top of this letter:
2) A copy of this letter; and
3) A copy of your original request for information sent to the BC Safety Authority.

If you have any questions or wish to discuss any part of your request, please contact me at
sarb.dhut@safetyauthority.ca or call me at 778-396-2160.

Sincerely,

Sarb Dhut
Records, Information and Privacy Analyst

British Columbia Safety Authority
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